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Al Prieur
named
deputy
supervisor
in Bedford

BEDFORD TOWNSHIP
— Al Prieur of Temper-
ance has been chosen as
the deputy supervisor for
Bedford Township, and is
scheduled to be sworn in at
the next Bedford Township
Board meeting Tuesday.

His experience includes
marketing, business devel-
opment and strategic plan-
ning.

Supervisor Paul Pirrone
said there were 27 ap-
plications. Two panels of
four people each looked
over the packets; then af-
ter phone interviews took
place the candidates were
narrowed to five finalists.

All five of them were
good choices, Mr. Pirrone
said, but Mr. Prieur stood
out among that group.

“It was unanimous to
pick Al,” he said.

After his election in No-
vember, Mr. Pirrone had
asked for a deputy supervi-
sor in lieu of an administra-
tive assistant. Because the
assistant job was eliminat-
ed, Kim Pollins, who had
worked with the previous
supervisor Greg Stewart, is
no longer a township em-
ployee.


Gene
Typewritten Text
Monroe News Dec 3,2016




